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1 
INFORMAÇÃO PÚBLICA – PUBLIC INFORMATION 

  

B3 hereby informs you that the changes planned for increasing the series limit for 

Options on Futures and Spot contracts, as previously disclosed in Circular Letter 

029/2025-VNC, will be postponed to April 13, 2026.  

 

The schedule, as well as all technical impacts and supporting documents, are available 

at B3 Tech Launches | Trading. 

 

For further information, please contact our service centers.  

 

B3 Services – Operations  

+55 (11) 2565-5022 

negociacao@b3.com.br 

B3 Services – Trading Support   

+55 (11) 2565-5021 

suporteanegociacao@b3.com.br

 

 

B3 S.A. – Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão 

 

Postponement - Increase to the Series Limit for Options 
on Futures and Spot Contracts  

Intended for segment participants: Listed.  

Summary: The forecast changes will be postponed to April 13, 2026. 

 Circular Letter 
October 2, 2025    039/2025-VNC 
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